
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
CC: Scott Englishsenglish@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/6/2007 11:55:16 AM
Subject:

Marcia, you may already know all this but I figured I'd send this to you anyway. DHS is reworking their proposed rule for 
REAL ID and they're sending it to OMB in a few weeks, the final rule should be out at the end of Sept. or mid-Oct.

I had a chat with Mike Kangior, Special Assistant in the Office of Policy Development at DHS, as well as Kim R. Johnson 
with IGA in DHS. I told them they should get in contact with you to discuss some of the possible changes that they have in 
mind that might be made to the rule.

Mike Kangior
202-282-8939 
mike.kangior@dhs.gov

Kim R. Johnson
202-282-8481
kim.johnson@dhs.gov

It's up to you and Scott if you want to contact them, but I wanted to give you an way to dialogue with them if you wanted to. 
They contacted me initially, and that's why I'm sending them your way, since I am by no means an expert on the details of 
what it would be to implement REAL ID.

Thanks, and let me know if I can help in any other way,

Blair

Blair Goodrich
Director
South Carolina Washington Office
444 N. Capitol Street, Suite 203
Washington, DC 20001
phone: 202-624-7795
fax: 202-624-7800
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